I will notify ybu when all of this is accomplished. | was hoping (and still may have the opportunity) to go to the Rules
Committee tomorrow to see if when we can schedule this item.

From: Javier Gonzalez [mailto:igonzalez@calrest.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 1:15 PM

To: Leon, Ray T.
Subject: follow up
Importance: High

Hi Ray,

Hope that you are doing well. | met you last week while meeting with Oakland Vice Mayor Reid. | wanted to follow up
with you to see if the Vice Mayor submitted his referral to the Rules Committee related to the minimum wage. If so,
where can [ find a copy of the referral and do you have a sense of the timeline?

Thank you,
javier
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Javier M. Gonzalez ‘
Director, Local Government Affairs
Government Affairs + Public Policy
California Restaurant Association
621 Capitol Mall, Suite 2000
Sacramento, CA 95814
T:800.765.4842 / 408.416.6344
F:408.703.2488
jgonzalez@calrest.org

Membership matters.

Confidentiality note: This electronic message transmission contains information from the California Restaurant
Association which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or
entity named above. If you are not the-intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of
the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please

immediately notify us by telephone at 800.765.4842.




